
Midland Seventh-day Adventist Church 
2420 East Ashman St., Midland, MI 48642 

Telephone: (989) 631-3120 Website: www.midlandsda.org
          Sabbath, June 26, 2010 
 

The Church at Study (9:30-10:30 a.m.) 
Lesson Study     “Social Support: The Tie That Binds”      Classes 

Outreach (10:30-10:45 a.m.) 
The Church in Song and Praise (10:50-11 a.m.) 

   

 The Church at Worship (11:00 a.m.) 
Welcome and announcements  David Moll 
Invocation  Pastor Bentley 
Welcome to the Family  Todd & Noreen Weaver 
Special Music    Alisha Truax 
Re-Baptism  Larry Truax 
Prelude  “Before Jehovah's Awful Throne”  #82 
 
Call to Worship:  "Psalm 145:1-5" David Moll    
*Hymn of Praise      “How Great Thou Art" #86    
Family Prayer  Wilbur Rickel 
 
Giving of Gifts World Budget- David Moll 
 Multilingual/Chaplaincy Ministries     
Lambs Offering Tri-City SDA School 
Offertory          “O Brother Be Faithful”   #602    
   
Children’s Story   Pastor Bentley 
Scripture Lesson  Romans 12:10-21  Christine Rickel  
Sermon          “Who Is Your Enemy?" Pastor Bentley 
*Closing Hymn  “Until Then” #632 
 
Benediction  David Moll 
Postlude  “God Will Take Care of You”  #99 
*Denotes congregation standing to sing 
 

Elder in Charge: David Moll  Deacon in Charge: Dennis Nadane 
Pianist: Brenda Khalil 
  
Pastor:  Darryl Bentley   Phone:  (989) 948-3531 
 pastorbentley@bentleytribe.com 
Tri-City SDA School  Phone:  (989) 790-2508 
Principal: Connie Hickman  Phone:  (989) 791-4797 

 Welcome to Worship Today 
“I know you are with me, Lord.  By day I see evidence of your 
presence, and at night your live fills the air like a song.  I must 
trust God.  He has not forsaken me.  I will trust and praise Him, 
no mater how I feel.  He is my health and life, my Savior and my 
God! ” Psalm 42:8a & 11b, The Clear Word Version 
 

 Events This Week 
 

Today Fellowship meal in the Activity Center 
 Sunset 9:12 pm 
 
Monday                Community Services 9 – 3 pm 
 
Tuesday Prayer Meeting – 7pm 
     
Wednesday         Bulletin material due by 8 pm to Mary   
                                  Bukowiec at gidgeeballs@localnet.com.                           
                                  Thanks!       
                                                                                                                                   

Thursday             Vegan Supper club – 5:30 pm  
 
Friday                   Prayer Group 7 pm at Faith Gray’s home  
                               Sunset 9:22 pm  
 
Sabbath                Speaker Robert March 
                                Offering Combined Budget 
 Nursing Home Visitation   
  
 
                                                    

Future Worship Services and Events      

 
July 10                  Norman Moll 
July 17 Reid Tait 
July 24 Pastor Bentley 
 

 
 



Announcements 

 
You are invited to a graduation celebration honoring Aris 
Marsh on Sunday, June 27, 2010 1:00p.m. at the "Hope 
Woodside Park" located at the corner of Shearer and Middle 
roads in Hope. 
 
Thank you to my church family for helping me to celebrate my 
95th birthday. You all made me feel so honored. The flowers 
were beautiful and I have enjoyed reading all of your kind wishes 
in the cards that I received. I appreciate all you did to make my 
special day so memorable. Grethel Moll 
 
Update on adult S.S.for teachers next quarter:  entry 
class, Ann Ratcliff (subs:  Mwemba Mwemba, Ardith Tait); class 
by ladies' bathroom:  Norman Moll (Reid Tait, sub); and class by 
Pathfinder display case:  Jesse Walker and Dick Schell.  You, of 
course, are free to join any class.  We are looking forward to 
discussing the Book of Romans and encourage you to study the 
lessons for spiritual insights that can help you and benefit the 
class of which you are a part.  

Prayer Meeting: We have begun prayer meeting again and we 
were blessed to have Pastor Michee Bade come and update us on 
the progress of the mission to the Dendi people in Benin, Africa.  
This coming week we will continue our look at Christian Service.  
We have a few chapters left to finish and then we will begin a 
series on the prophetic ministry of Ellen White.  For this new and 
exciting series we will examine the inspiration of Mrs. White as 
well as looking at how to answer the critics who seek to negate 
her prophetic ministry.  You will not want to miss this exciting 
series. 
 
The Bible Explorers study group will resume meeting on 
Thursday, July 8 at 7 p.m.  This summer we will be studying one 
of the prophetic books of the Old Testament.  If you have a 
suggestion for a book please pass it on to Norman Moll.  

The July Supper Club Vegan Potluck is scheduled for this 
Thursday at 5:30 p.m. at the home of Norman and Dorothy.  The 
church family is invited to join those who have attended the 

vegan cooking classes for this event which occurs the first 
Thursday of each month.   

 Camp Meeting: If you were unable to attend camp meeting or 
if you missed a presentation and would like a CD or DVD of it, 
contact the Michigan Adventist Book Center to place your order.  
Their number is 800-765-6955-toll free across the U.S. 
 
General Conference: The 59th Session of the General 
Conference began Wednesday, June 23rd and will continue 
through July 3, 2010 in Atlanta, GA.  This is a time for the world 
church to come together and seek God's will for the next five 
years while recognizing that we are a world-wide body of 
believers.  Please pray for the GC session and may the Lord bless 
His church!  You can catch much of the GC sessions on Hope 
Channel or Hope Church Channel.  Their websites list the times: 
www.hopetv.org or www.hopechurchchannel.org 
 
New Church Officers: I want to say a special word of thanks 
to all who have agreed to serve the Lord through this local 
Midland church for the 2010-2011 officer year.  Each of you have 
a sacred responsibility to follow God's leading over this next year 
as you guide the various ministries He has placed in your care.  
Please know that God wants you to succeed so that this 
community might come to know Christ and His message over 
this next year.  Should you ever need help with your particular 
ministry, please take time to ask me or one of the elders.  We are 
here to help you succeed.  Yours in Christ, Pastor Bentley. 
 

 
COMBINED BUDGET 

Monthly Goal                   Month-to-Date  
$7,000                            $1,563.73    

 
 

Radio/TV Log 

 Sunday 1:30 pm    It Is Written, TBN (Trinity Broadcasting Netw) 
Tuesday 7:30 a.m. It Is Written, Charter Channel 69 (Court TV) 
  
 


